
 

  

 
30th September 2016 

2016 Attendance and Lates this week… 
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Attendance 98% 96% 97% 97% 91% 98% 96% 96% 

Lates 5 2 2 1 0 4 0 4 

Well Done Daisy and Snowdrop! 

! 

 

School Pledge: ‘I pledge to do all that I can, so that we can all learn and be happy at 

school.’ 

 

This week in school… 
Year 3 – have been super authors re-writing a new adventure for Harry Potter. 
Throughout Maths, they have learnt what algebra is and how they can replace 
letters for numbers. They are also excited about creating their own fossils! 
Year 4 – have been writing letters to Miss Nisbet and Miss Edwards trying to 
persuade then to come back to IVJS to visit. In Maths, they have learnt various 
methods of addition and applying their understanding to word problems. 
Year 5 – have been writing fantasy stories about the Dragon Slayer and had an 
amazing time listening and voting for their school council reps. 
Year 6 – have made their own class newspapers – The Tang Times and The 
Sunflower. They are incredible and have sold like hot cakes. In Maths, they have 
studied negative numbers and addition and subtraction methods. Another 
brilliant week for Year 6! 
 

Sports Class 

of the week 

Snowdrop! 

Brainiacs of the 

Week: 

Daisy 
Katie and 
Nafisah 

Buttercup 
Holly and 
Finlay 

Rose 
Layla and 
Gracie 

Primrose 
Cody and 
Alina 

Daffodil 
Ilyana and 
Julian 

Snowdrop 
Rhiannon 
and Ruby 
W 

Foxglove 
Holly and 
Owen 

Sunflower 
Lennie 
and 
Angelina 

 

Class Shield 
Winners: 

 

Daisy 

18/20! 

Have You Seen Our New Benches? 

We have had some very special visitors 
come in this week to help spruce up our 

playground. 
Yesterday and today, we have had 

volunteers from the company Leaseplan 
head over armed with their sanders and 

paintbrushes to tackle our picnic benches in 
the playground, under the shelter. 

They are now sporting our wonderful 
school colours, head over and have a look! 

Thank you to all the volunteers at 
Leaseplan who came over to help make our 

school look even better! 
 

  

Don’t forget we 

are a nut free 

school! 

(lets leave them for the 

squirrells…) 

 

Artists of the Week! 

Buttercup - Josie and John     
Rose – Sebastian    
Snowdrop – Josh   
 Foxglove - Jake 



 

 
   

 

Letters out this week: 
 

Year 3 Flu Vaccination 
Request Forms 

 
Parent Coffee Morning 

Invitations 
 

Copies of school letters are 
available on our website 

www.ivervillage-jun.bucks.sch.uk  

 

 @ivjs_bucks 

 Iver Village 
Junior School 

Date Event 

1
st

 Oct 

Hughenden 

Park Cross 

Country Run 

3
rd

 – 7
th 

Oct   
Year 6 PGL 
Trip 

3
rd

 – 7
th 

Oct   

Year 5 
Bikeability 
Week 

6
th

 Oct 
Rose Class 
Assembly 

10
th

 

Oct  

Maths Open 

Morning 

10
th

 
Oct 

FISA’s AGM, 
7.15pm at IVJS 

14
th

 
Oct 

Superhero 
Day 

14
th

 

Oct 
FISA Disco 

24
th

 – 28
th

 Oct 

Half Term 

31
st

 Oct 

INSET Day, pupils NOT in 

 

Don’t forget we are running our Early Birds 
Breakfast club from 7.15am and our Bluebell 
After School Club till 6pm every school day. 

Please head to our website for further details 
and to book online. 

 

Year 6 Newspapers 
This week, our Year 6 classes wrote and 

produced their own class newspapers, The 
Sunflower and The Tang Times. 

Filled with fantastic articles and even some 
great puzzles that are great with a cup of tea, 

the last sale of these papers will be this 
evening, after school. 

Let’s hope for a new edition soon! 

Letters out this week: 
 

Badminton Match Letter 
(selected pupils) 

 
Copies of school letters are 

available on our website 
www.ivervillage-jun.bucks.sch.uk  

 

 

And the prize for outstanding attendance 
is… 

A bike! 
 

For every child with two weeks unbroken attendance 
will be given a raffel ticket to go towards the grand 

prize draw at the end of the year. 
The prize being this fabulous bike!  

Good luck everyone! 

Hughenden Park Runners 

We would like to wish the very best of luck 
to all our Year 5 and 6 runners who will be 
taking part in the Hughenden Park Cross 
Country Run this weekend in Wycombe. 

We have some exceptional athletes in this 
school so we know you are all fantastic, just 

have a great time! 

 

 

Bluebell Club Events 

Mrs Herring is running our Bluebell club on 
Mondays and Thursdays and these will be 

theme days! 
Monday will be all about paper crafts and 
Thursdays is one for our budding bakers! 

I’m hungry already… 

 

 

What Wonderful Wordsmiths 

Last school year, some of our children 
were tasked with creating a poem 

based on their emotions. These were 
sent to a publishing house where a few 

were picked to be published! 
Over the next few weeks, every child 
will have the opportunity to take part 
in this year’s where a lucky few will be 

selected again to be published. 
The book is called Poetry Emotions and 

can be purchased through the 
company website. 

Head to 
www.youngwriters.co.uk  

Great job guys! 
 

 

It’s That Time Of  

Year Again…. 

Next week is the PGL trip for some of 
our Year 6’s.  

We will be posting on Facebook and 
Twitter updates as to how they are 

getting on. 
Have fun guys! 

Year 5 Bikeability Week 

Next week some of our Year 5’s will be taking 
their cycling skills to new heights for Bikeability 
week! Children are allowed to leave their bikes 
in school for the week in our courtyard but this 

is at the owner’s risk! 

 
 

 

The grand total raised so far from 
our sponsored workout is… 

£1159.39!  
Incredible! 

 

http://www.ivervillage-jun.bucks.sch.uk/
http://www.ivervillage-jun.bucks.sch.uk/
http://www.youngwriters.co.uk/

